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TO:   Whom It May Concern 
 
FROM:  Tom Vreeland 
 
RE: Prop 65 
 
DATE: January 21, 2019 
 
 
 
The State of California enacted Proposition 65 (Prop 65) related to products and possible hazardous 
elements exposure. Prop 65 requires clear warning to individuals prior to contacting anything which is 
potentially harmful to health for products sold within California.   
 
The following warning is being added to an existing packaging label applied to all AP Tech products: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Warning  
 
 
 

 
This product can expose you to chemicals including lead, which are known to the State of California to 
cause cancer and birth defects or other reproductive harm. For more information go to 
www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The current label cautions one to read installation and operating instructions, which are posted online, 
prior to installing or using the device. The label is on plastic bag packaging.  
 
Prop 65 requires warning regardless of how remote the risk of exposure. We are noting lead as an 
example of exposure because we utilize brass parts which contain some percentage of lead. There are 
other such exposure risks with AP Tech products.   
 

http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

